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The HOA board is excited to
begin publishing quarterly
newsletters for better
communication and
dissemination of information
about our lovely neighborhood.
If there are events, suggestions,
or ideas you have for the
newsletter please email them to
Catherine Pollard at
alleycm0@gmail.com. 
 

Hello Neighbor!
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We would like to thank our
President Jeff Hankley for
establishing a website domain
where you can find important
information including the ARB
guidelines, covenants,
downloadable ARB landscaping/
variance forms, the Brick & Willow
property management portal l ink
and more!

board@bchhoa.com
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W I T H  U S !

C H E C K L I S T

Clean gutters and inspect roof
Trim and prune trees and shrub
Leaf removal
Pressure wash exteriors
Stow recreational and lawn
equipment in garage

Please remember to have all exterior
landscaping and home improvements
approved by the ARB. You can find
the variance and landscaping forms
to download and submit on the new
hoa website. The ARB can be
contacted via email at
bricescreekarb@gmail.com
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